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LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE THAT NO ELECTION WILL BE HELD

	 TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE 
FALLS IRRIGATION DISTRICT:
	 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: Pursuant to Idaho 
Code 43 201A as stated, “In any election for Directors if, 
after the expiration of the date for filing written nomina-
tions for the office of Director, it appears that only one 
qualified candidate has been nominated thereby for each 
position to be filled, it shall not be necessary to hold an 
election.”
	 WHEREAS, there was only one petition filed for the 
position to be filled and no opposing petitions were filed,
	 THEREFORE, the Falls Irrigation District, as pre-
scribed by law, will not hold an election within the District 
for the year of 2024, and
	 THEREFORE, in a Board meeting held October 
15, 2024 the Board declared the following director duly 
elected:
	 Kenneth K. Koompin will serve as Director of Vot-
ing District #4 for a term of three years beginning January 
1, 2025 and ending December 31, 2027.

Terrell O. Sorensen
Secretary Treasurer

Falls Irrigation District


